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MPLA Activities 
• Will attended the MT Library Association board meeting on October 28 
• Sent a message to MT listserv on about MPLA Leadership Institute 
• Sent a message to MT listserv about MPLA conference in South Dakota 
• Sent MT news item to the editor for the upcoming MPLA newsletter 
• Published articles about Leadership Institute and conference in Focus, the MT Library 
Association newsletter 
 
Montana news 
The Montana State Library’s new Library District Task Force will meet for the first time in  
Helena on Monday, September 23, 2013. The Library District Task Force seeks to evaluate 
potential improvements to the Montana code governing the creation and administration of public 
library districts. Recommendations from the task force may produce information legislation that 
would be presented to the 2015 Legislature.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Norma Glock, Montana Library Representative 
 


